
  Commander’s Update September 2020    

 

 My fellow Sons, thank you for everything you do! Despite COVID-19 you all have 

continued to do what The Sons are the BEST at, reaching out to our Veterans, making 

buddy checks, taking care of each other, friends, family, and community. I ask you 

continue your efforts in these areas.  

As we continue in this 2021-year, membership is and will remain our number one focus. 

Our members are the most important aspect of our organization. National has set our 

membership goal this year at 3,311. Although this might appear to be a lofty goal, I 

believe in you. As we work together as a team, we will make this happen. Remember to 

continue to collect 2020 renewals, these can still be turned in until December 31, 2020. 

Let us get a fast start on 2021 membership, do not hold on to those cards I want to 

challenge every squadron to compile a list of members that have not renewed or fallen 

off for some reason. Contact them, you have these members information, reach out to 

them, ask them why they are not still a member. Remind them what our organization is 

all about. Give them a reason to return. 

My theme for this year is “Carry on for God and Country”. Everything our organization 

does falls under these words “for God and Country”. Will you join me in making this a 

successful year for this cause?  

As summer comes to an end, take time to reflect on all the accomplishments you have 

be able to do during this pandemic, you will be surprised! As we move forward this 

year, the Detachment of Colorado needs to fill several officer and Committee Chairmen 

positions. I hope you will consider stepping up and contributing to the success of the 

Detachment of Colorado. Open Officer positions are, Jr. Vice Commander we could use 

three, Historian and Asst. Finance.  Committee Chairmen open are VA&R/VE&E, and 

Legislative. Please join The Detachment of Colorado Conference call, watch for details 

from our Adjutant. The call is scheduled for the second Thursday of the month. 

My prayer is that you and your family stay well and healthy. 

God Bless 

Commander Arceo 

 

 





 


